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2023 Officers 

 

President: 

Linda Kolar 505-662-5768 

kolars@newmexico.com 
 

Vice Presidents:  

Brenda Edeskuty 

edeskutyb@gmail.com 

Shelly Kuropatwinski 

shelly_kuro@yahoo.com 
 

Secretary: 

Deb McLin, 505-672-9811  

damclin@gmail.com 
 

Treasurer: 

Donna Smith,  

575-829-3883  

dnt@glenda.com 

   

2023 Chairs 
 

Community Service: 

Flo Carr, 505-709-7378 

quiltercarr45@icloud.com 
 

Membership: 

Clara Vigil 

c.vigil0098@gmail.com 
 

Newsletter: 

Joan Williams 

joanwilliamsla@earthlink.net 
 

Webmaster: 

Deborah Kubicek, 

deborahkubicek@hotmail.com 

 

2023 Quilt Market/Show: 

Deb McLin 

damclin@gmail.com & Melodie 

Gustavsen 

melodie.gustavsen@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 

Piecemakers, 

 

THANK YOU!! THANK YOU!!  I want to thank EVERYONE 

(including spouses and Boy Scouts) that helped and participated to 

make the quilt show a success.  We had some very beautiful exhibits 

(over 150).  I also think the vendors were pleased with the turnout 

and several expressed that they had missed not coming in several 

years and hoped to see us again. 

 

Congratulations to our award winners: Clara, Donna, Sharon and 

Melodie. Personally, I had a hard time choosing the President’s 

Award. 

 

Reminder we will have our potluck on Tuesday, October 24 at 6:00 

p.m. at United Church and then our November meeting will be a 

sew-a-thon.  Looking forward to all the great dishes and plan to wear 

elastic waist pants. 

 

As a “my bad”, we need to elect new officers for 2024. If you wish 

to serve on a “go out and find” candidates, you can let me know.  

Also, I am prepared to handle nominations the same as last year, if 

you want a position/office/committee you can let me, Brenda or 

Shelly know.  We will announce the new officers known in January. 

Also, get your dues in to Donna.  Form is included in this newsletter. 

 

Yours in quilting, 

Linda 

 

    
 

   

LOS ALAMOS PIECEMAKERS 

6 pm Tuesday, October 24th  

        United Church of Los Alamos 
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OFFICER REPORTS: 

 

Vice Presidents (Brenda & Shelly):   
   
Crisp temperatures, leaves turning, balloons in the air.  Must be time for LAP'S annual Potluck!!  

 

When:  Tues Oct 26th 

Where:  United Chuch/Graves Hall 

Time:  6pm.  Please note early start time. 

 

This is a traditional potluck so no sign up.  Bring what you will! 

 

November's meeting is also a tradition:  Sew-a-thon for Community Service Quilts.  Shelly has 

found a great pattern using layer cakes.  We will have layer cakes available but feel free to bring 

your own. 

 

We normally have the November meeting the week prior to Thanksgiving.  Once date confirmed, 

we will let you know. 

 

Looking forward to Potluck!! 

 

Brenda and Shelly 

 

Treasurer (Donna):   
 

The Enterprise Checking account balance on Oct 1, 2023 was $11,754.88. 
 

 

LOS ALAMOS PIECEMAKERS 2023 QUILT SHOW 

 
 

Quilt Show 2023 

 

Thank you to everyone who helped make our show a success - so many of you 

volunteered your quilts, and time, and energy.  We showed 155 cloth quilts and 14 

barn quilts!   I heard so many positive comments! 

 

Brenda - the venders were great. 

Michelle - Great raffle quilt sales! 

Joan (and the publicity team) - You advertised everywhere! 

Clara - Great snacks. 

Donna - For all the advice and tireless effort.  

Nicole - for the art quilts and all the help. 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/287803484702586/user/1138944505/?__cft__%5B0%5D=AZVc3agi13cIrCvrSW7uZpR4qmdHKKbdGAfp6oAlUGPa-ZmMSzGHSq8tckT--GJflZknmek2smrqUFK-aME2iLu8LBdXpPlwOU5DOXpuQtM7OQYLsKjrJAEmtRAhQ7wtnHZnE_xEtuj8NIrckEzB_JAt11ER0ETIvfaFkSZ-ToBLgvFnhWVk3Zmvb-CLqsW3ck0&__tn__=-%5DK-R


 

Deb McLin - For hours of work and leadership. 

Charlene and Debby - For a great silent auction. 

Linda Kolar - For all the support and encouragement (and making the hardest 

choice). 

Liz – For a fun children’s corner and reminding everyone to vote! 

Flo – for a great community service display 

Shelly – for the fun telephone activity last year and the display  
 

To everyone who put up the frames, sheets, quilts, tables and then two days later 

took it all down again. 
 

Great Work! We did it! 
 

We also need to give Melodie a great big thank-you for all of her time, guidance 

and oversight to make this a great quilt show! 

 

 
LAP - Show Financials 
 

Here is the summary for the LAP show.  

There are probably a few small expenses still to show up.  
 

 2023 2017 2015   2013 

Show Income $1,092.65 $568.17 383.07    $87.80 

Donation Quilt (Raffle) $1,159.00 $890.00 1402.9  $1,329.00 

Silent Auction $963.00 $458.00       793  $538.00 

Net Income (All 

sources) 
$3,214.65 $2,160.50 $2,578.97 

 
$1,954.80 

      

Total Attendance 266 365    

--  

Donna M. Smith 

 

 

The Quilters Awards from the show are: 

  

        Viewer’s Choice 1st Place – Donna Smith 

        Viewer’s Choice 2nd Place – Melodie Gustavsen 

        Viewer’s Choice 3rd Place – Sharon Kapple 

        President’s Award – Clara Vigil 

  

CONGRATULATIONS! 

 
 



  
 

 


